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ATHLETICS - (303) 248-1503
March 10, 1989

United States Professional
Tennis Association, Inc.

B.0, Box TO77

Wesley Chapel, FL 34249

Gentlemen:

It is a pleasure for me to write a letter of recommendation for
Mr. Jerry Berlin. Jerry was a member of our Mesa State College
tennis team for +two years. I found him to have a very fine
attitude; he was well-liked by his peers, and I got along well
with him as his coach.

Jerry was very dependable and loyal to our program. He plays a
very intelligent game, and he is well rounded in the fundamentals

of tennis. During the time he was a member of our team, he never
created any disciplinary problems and was a pleasure to have
around.

Jerry has a very pleasant personality, and he is easy to get
along with. I think this personal characteristic will enable him
to be successful in any pursuit that he might choose to follow.

Sincerely,

L A T
e

Tennis Coach
Mesa State College
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November Z@. 1%g08

Unce again bthe RBanch comes Lo 8 closs.
vour efferts: bhis sesson was very sucocessful. We have
found Christsas time to be o welcowme bresk from the
EVENYIEY DPressures...and an apprepriste btime Lo sayve
"Thank you for all your services and fine work st the
Tennis Ranch". Plesse scoepd this bonus in gratitude
for all vour fine work.

Best wishes for a most snjovable Chrisbtess and

the happiesi of New Years.

Sinceraly.

M. and Mrs. John ©. Gardiner




JOHN GARDINER’S TENNIS RANCH ON CAMELBACK
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1 am the Head Pro at John Gardiner‘s Tennis Fanch in
Srnttaddals 3 Srizona.

Jerry Berlin informed me that he needs 3 letter
confirming that he will be transferred from the John

Gardiner“s Tennis Ranch in Scottedale tm the John Gardiner‘s

b stian 6 Dawmet gt le S, Ca, for the Sueme epF ot 1998 ..Jerry
wi?l ke PEQUIPEd to 1eaue Scottsdale an or abnut april 19th,
1¥688 to arsive atlt and start woee in California immediately

thereafter.

John Gardiner‘s aperatea £ix tennis faCtI:t;ea throughuut
the Unilted States and this iz a standacd operali sracedure
to tran{er praos out of the hot Phaentx SuUmmers and into more
hoderate chimates,

If you have any questions regarding this letter please
contact me at (&02) 248-2100 exten=ziaon 304,

Thank You,

S0 m

Bill Yan Deinse
Head Tennie Pro

5700 E. McDONALD DRIVE, SCOTTSDALE, ARIZONA 85253, TELEPHONE 602/948-2100



August 5, 1988

Dear Jdarry .,
We wish to thank veu for the courtesies

yvou have shown to our guests. Your friendliness
anﬁ loyalty makes the Tennis Ranch a very
special place. We are most preud of our staff
and we have added the bonus for your valuable
SBETVICES,

Sincerely-

Mr. and Mrs. John Gardiner



City of Grand Junction, Colorado

June 16, 1977

~ TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Jerry Berlin worked in the City of Grand Junction's
tennis program as an instructor during the summers of 1973,

1974, 1976 and 1977.

Jerry has been an enthusiastic employee and has been
dependable and conscientious.

We are pleased to have Jerry back as a tennis instructor
this year.

Sincerely,

o

Lynda Lovern
Administrative Aide

City of Grand Junction 250 N. Fifth St. Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 303/243-2633




